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Heller-Bennet Statement on Senate Finance Working Group Report 

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and Michael Bennet (D-CO) issued the following statements after releasing The Community Development & Infrastructure Bipartisan Tax Working Group Report for the United States Senate Finance Committee.  
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]“I want to thank Chairman Hatch and Ranking Member Wyden for their leadership. I enjoyed developing this proposal with my Working Group co-chair Senator Bennet. The hard work and effort of this group’s members are reflected in this report. As the tax reform discussion continues, I believe this report will provide clarity toward addressing our nation’s infrastructure needs,” said Senator Dean Heller.

“Chairman Hatch and Senator Wyden should be commended for their leadership and willingness to tackle this complicated task. From the beginning of this process, Senator Heller has led many productive discussions about how we can reform the tax code to help address the country’s crucial infrastructure needs,” Senator Michael Bennet said. “Our tax code hasn’t been updated in a generation, and it is holding our economy back. A path forward on tax reform will add velocity to our economy and increase our competitiveness. With the Highway Trust Fund running dry and our highways and bridges crumbling, our proposal could help spur tax reform and address our infrastructure needs.”
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